
School Enrollment Permission Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To, 

The Principal, 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Subject: Request for Enrollment Permission 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request permission for my child, 

[Child's Name], to enroll in [Grade/Class] at [School Name] for the academic year [Year]. 

Due to [reason for enrollment, e.g., relocation, transfer], we believe that your esteemed 

institution would provide the best environment for [Child's Name] to flourish academically and 

socially. 

We assure you that we will comply with all the school's requirements and policies during the 

enrollment process. Attached are copies of the necessary documents for your reference. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


